August 1, 2020
Chairmen and Directors Committee Report					

The Chairmen and Directors Committee held a Zoom meeting July 2, 2019 and met at the State Office on March 19, 2020.  The Chairmen and Directors Committee members present were Blaine Rogers, Nelson Henderson, Ben Gibson, Kevin Barnett, David Taylor, and Brian Kesterson.
The original purpose of the committee being appointed was reviewed and the Committee Report presented at the 2019 State Meeting was reviewed.  A discussion was held on the accomplishments and the work left to accomplish.  The following items were discussed as to the relation and effectiveness in the State Association:  new budgeting process, Two-Year Pilot Grant Program, improved communication between boards, and the return of an All-Boards and Directors meeting.  It was the feeling of the committee that an All Boards Meeting would be a benefit to the continued communication and overall health of the State Association’s continued ministry.  All members present agreed that the committee has accomplished its original appointed purpose.  
  
Respectfully submitted, 
Kevin Barnett, Chairman


